
              ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

                                    DREAM TEAM  
Friday 30th April 2021  

Contact us: Tel:01244 981170             Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk                Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Monday 3rd May - School closed for Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 11th May -  Tempest Photography  

Friday 28th May - School closes for half term   

Monday 7th June  - Inset day  

Tuesday 8th June -  School reopens for Summer Term   
 

FOOTBALL CLUB 

Next week Danielle will be starting Football Club for all children from Reception to Year 6. KS2 for years 3 to 6 

will start on Wednesday 5th May and KS1 for Reception to Year 2 starts on Friday 7th May. If your child would 

like to take part, please complete the attached letter and return to Danielle via email at Danielle@pesco.co.uk.  

Paper copies of the letter are available from the school office.  
 

MENU CHANGE  

Please note on Tuesday 4th May and Wednesday 5th May we have a menu change. Option 1 on Tuesday is      

Sausage, mash and beans, with a vegetarian sausages for option 2 and on Wednesday option 1 is ham, tomato and 

cheese pasta, with Jacket potato and filling for option 2. This can be ordered on the day. Can we also please ask 

that all dinners are paid for in advance via our new online system parent pay.  

From Tuesday 8th June, there will be an increase to school dinners from £2.35 to £2.40 per hot dinner.  
 

NURSERY OPEN EVENT 

Mrs Wynn and Miss Halligan would like to invite you to come along to our Nursery Open event on Thursday 10th 

June from 5pm-6pm and Saturday 12th June 10:30am-12 noon. If you have child of nursery age and would like 

to visit our fabulous nursery please contact Mrs Wynn on 01244 981170 or email cwynn@elton.cheshire.sch.uk 

to book a place. We currently have places for 2 and 3 year olds starting in September.   
 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS BEESTON ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 7TH MAY   
 

STAR OF THE WEEK  

This week’s Star of the Week is for ‘Writing’. We would like to say congratulations to the      

following children: 

Nurs:  Thomas-Michael         Y1: Megan                Y4:  Jared            

Pre-sch: Aurora                 Y2:  Lottie                Y5:  Jasmin 

Rec:  Esmee                      Y3: Lucas                 Y6:  Lexie & Austin                                            
 

BIRTHDAYS  

We would like to wish Freya (Y6), Peter (Y6), Binta (Y6), Danny (Y3) and Daisy (Y3)  a very happy birthday. We 

hope you all  have a  wonderful day.        

                            
   NEXT WEEKS LUNCH MENU IS 1 


